
Have there been any requests of communication in relation to land use discussions in the NLC 
region in relation to licensed premises? 

NLC have ongoing discussions in relation to one licensed premise in Wadeye. NLC 
understands an initial Traditional Owner consultation has been completed with a further 
follow-up consultation being required to progress the proposal.  

  
How many communities did NLC have a role in consulting for interim APAs as a responsibility 
under the Liquor Act? 

• The NLC consulted with 7 small communities (under 50 residents) about applying for an 
interim APA. These were:  

o Garanydjirr 
o Baygida  
o Mooronga  
o Dhipirrinjura  
o Kewulyi 
o Patonga Airstrip 
o Patonga Homestead 

• The NLC also consulted with the community of Peppimenarti (approximately 220 residents) 
in relation to their request for an IPA. 

• The NLC assisted the relevant Aboriginal Land Trusts for each of these 8 communities to 
apply for Interim Alcohol Protected Areas pursuant to s170A the Liquor Act 2019.  
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